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To All, 
 
I have previously said I would not be available for a June meeting. We leave 
Sunday and will be away for approximately a month in Europe until June 22nd. 
 
With regard to the two applications I do not have much to contribute. I was a little 
concerned about the size of the chalet on Feathertop Way. The site plan 
indicates the ability to park a half dozen cars. That to me certainly indicates there 
will be more than one family unit that can be accommodated in the premises. But 
the Planning report does not imply any non-compliance with by-laws. 
 
I have no concerns with the expansion of the fire hall other than to question if this 
expansion will defer indefinitely the planned development of the new fire hall 
further down Big White Road, across from the driveway to the ski patrol 
premises. As a taxpayer I presume this expansion will be funded from Fire 
Protection reserves, but that is not ours to question. 
 
Regards and best wishes to all, 
Bill DiPasquale
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